ACF

TO: Executive Council March 22, 2016
Aerospace Medical Association

FROM: Leroy P. Gross MD
President
AsMA Corporate Forum (ACF)

SUBJECT: ACF Report to Council
To Whom It May Concern:

Officers of the AsMA Corporate Forum, formerly known as the Corporate and Sustaining Affiliate (CSA),
held bi-monthly conference calls to conduct organizational business during the 2015 — 2016 year. A
highlight of selected activities is as follows:

CSA to ACF Transition: During the AsMA Council meeting in November 2015, Council members reviewed
proposed changes to AsMA Bylaws to formally establish ACF as a successor to CSA. The draft proposal
was adopted and will be presented to full AsMA membership for approval at the 2016 Business Meeting
in Atlantic City, NJ. This will be followed by a post-convention rollout and marketing initiative of ACF.

ACF Bylaws: ACF officers drafted new ACF Bylaws for review and approval by members at the annual
corporate luncheon/business meeting in Atlantic City. Legacy CSA Bylaws were used as a template. The
most significant change to the bylaws is the establishment of an Executive Manager position to provide
program continuity from year to year and a revision to financial operations.

ACF Logo: The logo for ACF was unanimously approved and adopted by the members.

ACF Luncheon Program: The Annual Luncheon program at the Atlantic City meeting will be hosted by

AsMA and consolidated with other related corporate membership committees i.e. Corporate Sustaining
Membership Committee etc. After the luncheon the Corporate Forum business meeting will convene
for official business.

Regards.

A

Leroy P. Gross MD, MPH, FAsMA.






